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NORTH COUNTY CORRIDOR 
TRANSPORTATION EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY 

 
 
ITEM: 3d 
 
SUBJECT: 
 
Recognize Supervisor William O'Brien as our Outgoing Chairman 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
Appoint a new Chair effective January 2017, and if needed appoint a Vice-Chair 
effective January 2017. 
  
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
None calculated at this time. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Supervisor William O'Brien has been a leading force in the development of the North 
County Corridor Project.  Being a part of the original vision and our JPA Chair since its 
inception Bill has been invaluable to the project and process.   
  
On behalf of the Board and staff we would like to thank Bill for his tireless efforts and 
undaunting vision of the North County Corridor. 
 
 


